
Friday 9th  February 2024 

Lunchtime Supervisor 

We are currently recruiting for a new 

Lunchtime Supervisor. If you are    

interested (or know anyone who may 

be interested) please pick up an    

application form from the School 

Office. 

Pram to Primary course 

After half term we are working with 

‘The Family Hub’ who will be           

running a ‘Pram to Primary’ course in 

the Community Room. This is an        

informal course to support with all 

aspects of parenting. Please contact 

Mrs Jones for more information. 

Parking 

PCSO Fry has requested that we     

remind parents to park considerately 

(and not on the zig zags) when    

dropping off and collecting children. 

Can we also ask parents to use a 

marked bay when parking on the 

staff car park.   

Mix a pancake, 

stir a pancake, 

pour it in a pan, 

fry a pancake, 

toss a pancake, 

catch it if you 

can! The  

Nursery        

children had 

lots of fun     

trying to toss 

and catch the 

pancakes this      

morning. They 

started the day with a special pancake 

breakfast - it was delicious!   

Today has been RE day across the 

school. We have been learning about 

lots of different religions .Year 5 learned  

about different faiths and they have 

been exploring a range of stories about 

the beginning of the world.   

Year 2 have been learning all about 

money in Maths. They have enjoyed 

making the same amount different 

ways with a partner and adding 

pounds and pence together.   

Year 1  have learned about which 

countries make up the United     

kingdom. It was fun putting the     

jigsaw together to show what the 

United Kingdom looks like.  Also they 

learned songs with the country 

names in. The children  would like to      

practise these at home!  

12/2/24—

16/2/24 

Half Term  Holiday  

22/2/24 PTFA Disco  

26/2/24 Stafford Gotta Sing (Choir) 

7/3/24 World Book Day—come as 

your favourite character 

19/3/24 

20/3/24 

Parent’s Evening  

25/3/24—

5/4/24 

Easter Holidays  

10/4/23 Easter Bingo 

22/4/24 Stafford Gotta Dance 

Message from the Head Half way through the year and we 

have made progress with so many things: new behaviour system, new    

English Curriculum, new PTFA, Sensory Circuits, new Quiet Room and       

Library (with lots of new books ready to fill it), homework , new teaching 

and learning approach implemented and Achievement Awards (which the     

children love).                          


